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Subject Federal Government Inquiries

To: All Campus Employees

From time to time we receive questions about the procedure for 
handling inquiries from the FBI, Department of Commerce and other 
federal agencies.  In the event that you are contacted in person or 
in writing by any agent of the federal government seeking access to 
university documents or other information, please refer the agent 
directly to the Office of University Counsel at 444-8250 or 632-6110.


